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Issued Date:  March 1, 2016  
 
Point of Contact:  Tom Farber, NDOR Project Manager, 308-865-5434 
 
Road Work:  Cherry Avenue Roadway Closure 
 
As part of the new Kearney East Bypass Phase III construction project, during the week of 
March 7 existing Cherry Avenue will close to thru traffic, from ¼ mile north of 39th Street to 
just south of 56th Street so contractors can work on existing underground City of Kearney 
utilities.  The 56th Street intersection will remain open to traffic east/west and Cherry Avenue 
to the north during this work. 
 
Later in the month the intersection at 56th Street and Cherry Avenue will be closed for total 
reconstruction.  The intersection will be closed until sometime early summer.  Motorists are 
encouraged to use alternate routes during the roadway closure. 
 
Check out our web site at www.cityofkearney.org. 
 
We are sending this News Release as a service to the news media and citizens of Kearney. 
 
pc: City Council 
 Kearney Hub 
 KGFW 
 KRNY 
 KKPR 
 KHAS 

KHGI TV #13 
 KHAS TV #5 

KOLN/KGIN TV #11 
Buffalo County Sheriff 
Communications Center 
Good Samaritan EMS 
Kearney Public Schools 
Buffalo County Highway Department 
City Department Heads 

http://www.cityofkearney.org/

